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{decorations.markings}
\begin{document} \begin{ti
kzpicture}[decoration={mar
kings,mark=between
positions 0 and 1 step 3mm
with{ \foreach \x in {0,...,3}
{ \draw[thick,blue]
(\x*1mm,-2mm) --
(\x*1mm,-5mm) node[inner
sep=0pt]{$\x$}; }} },my
decoration=my decoration]
\coordinate (a) at (0,0);
\coordinate (b) at (2,0);
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\coordinate (c) at (4,0);
\coordinate (d) at (6,0);
\coordinate (e) at (3,1);
\coordinate (f) at (5,1);
\coordinate (g
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but, once identified, to
effectively utilize the

information. In response to
these issues, a variety of

electronic devices have been
developed that, in some way,

alleviate or eliminate the
need for individuals to
physically seek out and

retain written information.
For example, in one aspect,
information may be retained

using multimedia
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applications, such as the
disclosed embodiments. The
multimedia applications can

be used to create, store,
and/or distribute various

forms of electronic media
such as, for example,

documents, images, and
videos. In a specific

example, a multimedia
application can be used to
create a screenplay. For

example, the screenplay can

                            10 / 14



 

be created using e-mail
messages, including images,

as a template. Once the
template is created, the e-

mail messages can be added
to the template with relevant
information, such as dates,
places, characters' names,
etc., to form the finished
screenplay. A multimedia

application, however, can be
limited by the ability to
create templates with
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sufficient size, clarity,
and/or detail that they can

be used as templates in
subsequent creation of

multimedia applications. For
example, in the case of a
screenplay, one template
may be unable to capture

details such as, for example,
a character's facial
expressions or the

relationship between
characters in the template.
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In addition, even if a
template is completed, the
size of the template may be
so large that it is difficult to

input all relevant
information into the

template. Furthermore,
during the multimedia

application, any changes to
the template must be made

to the multimedia
application and then sent
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